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AB 364

EXECUTIVE AGENCY

FISCAL NOTE
AGENCY'S ESTIMATES Date Prepared: March 29, 2023
Agency Submitting: State Board of Osteopathic Medicine

Items of Revenue or
Expense, or Both

Fiscal Year
2022-23

Fiscal Year
2023-24

Fiscal Year
2024-25

Effect on Future 
Biennia

Expense (Expense) $4,250 $4,250

Total $4,250 $4,250 0 0

Explanation (Use Additional Sheets of Attachments, if required)

The agency has reviewed this bill and has determined that there will be a fiscal impact upon the Nevada Board of 
Osteopathic Medicine ("the Board"). The bill expands the scope of the current licensure provisions for physician 
assistants licensed pursuant to NRS Chapter 633 thus necessitating changes to the Board's proprietary licensing 
system. This would require the customization by its licensing system vendor at an estimated cost of $2,000. The bill 
also requires development of appropriate regulations costing the Board an estimated $5,000 for contract Board 
Counsel time to draft new and/or revised regulations, conduct workshops and prepare final proposed regulations. 
Miscellaneous cost estimates are $1,500. As it would be difficult to determine exactly how much of the above expenses 
would be incurred in FY2022-23 and FY2023-24, those costs will be equally divided between those two fiscal years. As 
there would not appear to be any changes to the licensing/renewal fees pertaining to Physician Assistants licensed 
pursuant to NRS Chapter 633, there would be no new or additional licensing revenue as a result of these changes. 
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The agency's response appears reasonable.
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